Long Range Planning Committee

of

Trustees of Randall Library Thursday, December 6, 2007

Present:

Harry Donahue, Rob Aldape, Amante Gaines and Leslie Miller

Meeting called to order at 8:00 p.m.

Secretary's report from the last meeting on October 4th was corrected and accepted.

Chairman's Report:

Harry reviewed his notes from the November 28, 2007 meeting of the Board of Library Trustees at which Sunny Vandermark of the Massachusetts Library Association evaluated our library facilities. He suggested that the Town Building Inspector should be asked to estimate the load-bearing capacity of the upper level. Rob discussed ways to re-design our young adult section, set up homework centers, and to get young people involved with the library.

Meeting adjourned 8:15 p.m.

Jesie miller

Leslie Miller Secretary

MAR 14 2008